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Translation available soon. / Traducción disponible próximamente.

  

Date: July 1, 2004 8:03:36 AM CDT

  

  

Dear Pedro,

  

  

I would love to get your news letters. I have been a photographer and teacher in South Africa
since 1976 but I have mostly worked with disadvantaged communities and so have rarely had
access to the net. I discovered ZoneZero recently when I started working with people at
community organisations in Durban South. I would love to share you Zone Zero with both my
University and disadvantaged students.

  

  

Warm Regards,

  

Jenny Gordon
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Lecturer PhotoJournalism

  

Journalism and Media studies

  

Rhodes University

  

Grahamstown
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